
ADMISSION	BRANCH	
Notice	–	PG	Admissions	

 
1) Applicants whose qualifying examination result for admission to PG Courses is yet to 
be released must read the notice http://www.du.ac.in/du/uploads/COVID-
19/pdf/18112020_Notice_PG%20Admission%20-%20Non-
Declaration%20of%20Result.pdf 
 
2) Shortlisted applicants can apply for the PG courses whose First list has been displayed 
till 5:00 pm of 21st Nov 2020. 
 
3) Students of University of Delhi who have applied for PG courses in the University of 
Delhi do not need a migration certificate. 
 
4) Colleges are allocated according to the preferences filled by an applicant. 
Students who desire to be upgraded to colleges of their higher preferences in the next 
merit list must take admission in the current admission list and 
choose reallocation before submitting the form. Applicants whose names are present in 
the current merit list and are eligible to take admission but do not do so, will not be able 
to take admission in the next merit list.  
 
5) Applicants can register their grievances at  
 http://www.du.ac.in/du/uploads/COVID-19/pdf/PG%20Grievance%20Notice.pdf 
	
	
	
Dated:	20th	Nov	2020	
	


